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Dear Friends, 
 
May is turning out to be a very busy month with lots 
happening in and around the kirk. On Mondays there is the 
opportunity to be part of a study group studying the bible. 
The café is open Mondays to Thursday if you are able to get 
along. I can recommend the baking. 
 
The Kirk hosted the Fischy Music Concert for local primary 
schools and there was plenty of fun and noise coming from 
the Kirk on Wednesday the 11th. Great to have the schools 
back after the two year break because of the pandemic. 
One primary school child was beaming telling her friends 
this was her church.  
 
The Kirkgate Trust Quiz took place on Friday 13th and I 
believe was great fun as well as raising funds for the 
Kirkgate trust. Then on Saturday our World Mission Team 
raised over £800 for Christian Aid through serving us with 
bacon rolls. It was a very social time being able to catch up 
with folk and raise money at the same time. It also raises 
awareness of our mission partners abroad. Please continue 
to pray for those abroad and particularly those in Ukraine 
and other war torn areas. 
 
This week the Church of Scotland Assembly starts, John our 
minister will be there for the week. Please pray for this as 
we face many changes in the year ahead as the Church 
looks at cutting costs.  
 
 

 



 
On Saturday 21st we 
had another social 
event when the 
Liberton Bake Off took 

place. The 
theme was 
Noahs Ark 
and two 
teams made 
cakes. The 
winner was 
announced on Sunday 22nd May in the church with 

judges John, Meg and Helen. 
 
 
The Kirk and the Kirk Centre has definitely been a hive of 
activity this month. Edna our facilities co-ordinator is kept 
very busy keeping everything running smoothly along with 
help from Emily and volunteers like Derek Jardine and 
George Thom. Please remember Edna and the Kirk Centre 
team in your prayers for health and energy. 
 
I hope you are enjoying some of the sunny days we have 
had recently. If there is anything we can do to help please 
let us know or if you have any news to share. 
 
With Love  
Linda 
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